
SHUT IT DOWN FOR
MICHAEL BROWN

Last August, the execution of another unarmed
young Black man, Michael Brown, on the
streets of Ferguson, MO ignited a rebellion
against racist police violence. That rebellion
spread across the nation and the world. The
Black Summer coalition, which includes many
of the forces that have been fighting police

violence, invites you to join us to
commemorate the one year anniversary of
Ferguson. The police war against Black and
Brown people must end. ALL LIVES WILL
MATTER WHEN BLACK LIVES MATTER!


